
 

 
 

111 HARRINGTON STREET, CAPE TOWN, 8000 
PO BOX 4637, CAPE TOWN, 8000 

TEL:  (021) 462 4502  FAX:  (021) 462 4509 
 
DATE:  22 September 2005 
ENQUIRIES:  Mrs Mary Leslie 

E-mail: mleslie@sahra.org.za 
           Web site: www.sahra.org.za 
OUR REF: 9/2/018/0206/0001 
 
Messrs TJ Hart and DJ Halkett 
Archaeology Contracts Office 
Department of Archaeology 
University of Cape Town 
Private Bag 
Rondebosch 
7701 
 
FAX: 021 6502352 
 
Dear Messrs Hart and Halkett 
 
PERMIT: 80/05/09/006/51 
 
I attach as requested a permit to allow a monitoring operation of earth moving at 1 Highfield 
Street. This area is within the ‘Green Point Burials Ground Core area’, now provisionally 
protected by SAHRA. 
 
The permit allows for full monitoring of all earthmoving, provided that preliminary trial 
excavations be conducted in the front garden (possibly on either side of the stairway). In 
addition the archaeologist should advise about the need for a test pit on other portions of the 
property where earth moving is planned. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter please contact the Archaeology Unit. 
 
SAHRA wishes you every success with the project. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Mary Leslie 
SAHRA: Manager of the Archaeology, Palaeontology and Meteorites Unit 
For CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


